Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

61G15-35.004
Common Requirements to All Engineers Providing Threshold Building Inspection Services as Special Inspectors

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 41 No. 105, June 1, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The changes are in response to comments made at the public meeting held on October 7, 2015.

61G15-35.004(2) shall read as: (2) Special Inspectors utilizing Authorized Representatives shall ensure the Authorized Representative is qualified by education or licensure or training to perform the duties assigned by the Special Inspector, Effective July 1, 2016, those qualifications shall include
61G15-35.004(2)(c) shall read as: (c) Possession of a professional Architecture degree. Graduation from a four year architectural education program; or
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, Florida 32399
